
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
AUGUST 17, 2022 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in special session, Wednesday, August 17, 2022 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor. 
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda. All ayes and motion carried.  Also 
present was Casey Jarmes, News-Review. 
 
Opening of bids regarding Keokuk County Courthouse HVAC upgrade and possible award following 
review thereof was held.  Present were:  Kevin Kurka, Design Engineers and Cory Kincard, Christner 
Contracting Inc.    The only bid received was from Christner Contracting Inc. of Ottumwa, Iowa in the 
amount of $1,454,069.  Kurka will review the paperwork in detail prior to rendering a recommendation 
regarding approval of bidder.  This matter will be placed on the August 22, 2022 agenda.   
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 10:30 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 

http://www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov/

